
January 17, 2021 – MLK Jr Radio Spot 
 
Hello, this is Chris Fritsch, Superintendent of the Pendleton School District. 
 
Monday, January 18th, is a national holiday in honor of Doctor Martin Luther 
King, Jr.  Doctor King is arguably the most influential civil rights leader in 
American History.  Our greatest tribute to Doctor King’s legacy is to extend 
respect and dignity to all members of the human race in our daily lives. 
 
We are the Pendleton School District, and together, we are committed to every 
student, every day! 


